
 Sky Knights Aeromodeling Team
   

Official Club Meeting Minutes 
 
 

 
Website: skyknightsrc.org 

Email: skyknights.rc@gmail.com 
Email Group: skyknightsrc@googlegroups.com 

Date:    December 28, 2020   Meeting Called to Order: 7:00PM   

Nine (9) members attended on Zoom, hosted by John C. 

 

Roll Call: 

President: Jim Larson (Y)   Vice President: Jon Earley (Y)  

Secretary: Rich Granitz (N)  Treasurer: Dave Wurzbach (Y) 

2 Year Director: Ralph Warner (Y)  1 Year Director: Rick Christian (Y) 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Dave Wurzbach) 

Balance: 12/28/20 1920.94 

Remaining loan debt 400.00  Tractor 

John will trade a year’s dues for the runway material he purchased. 

Jim will trade his dues payment for the $125 AMA charter fee he paid. 

Dave paid the annual $1,000 rent. He takes PayPal for the $75.00 dues, as well as checks made 
payable to Sky Knights. 

 

Secretary’s Report (Rich Granitz)    

Jim just got the paperwork for the AMA charter renewal.  

 

Field Report (TBD) 

On the runway many staples have pushed up so be careful. You might want to push them down 
with your foot to use it properly. 

 

Safety Report (Chris Pollock):  

No report.  

 

Web Report: (John Clauson) 

• Nothing new to discuss, but he requests pictures for the website of anything members 
are building, have built or bought. In the mean time he’ll post pictures of the New Years 
Day fly-in as soon as the event is over. 

• He will establish a recurring Zoom meeting for 7:00 every Monday evening  for members 
who want to discuss tech stuff.  
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Old Business: (Jim Larson)  

• Jon will soon distribute the cutting tools he’s printing for the group build. First reports 
are that they work great. Thanks, Jon! 

• Nothing new on runway repairs. That discussion can resume in the spring. 
• Jim set up two shared Google folders, one read-only for protected documents and one 

that’s wide open. The open folder has quite a few interesting things already, and Jim 
encouraged we check it out. 

• Details of the New Years Day fly-in were discussed. It will start at 10:00 AM no matter 
the weather. 

• Dave reminded us of the indoor flying session at the fairgrounds on January 3. Dave W 
will send out an email reminder. 

New Business: (Jim Larson) 

• Lu discussed finding a servo that was 8mm thick for a glider application. Several guys 
suggested looking at banggood.com. 

• There was discussion of the rf-id news that just came out. But not enough to be 
definitive. 

Good of the Club / Show and Tell: (All) 

• Jon showed his latest 3D printed plane and his new EB300-O goggles. He also showed us 
around his shop. 

• Jim still has lots of parts available from his purchase of a deceased pilot’s estate.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM. 

    


